
November 2018 

 

                Independence Chapter members  attend DAR sponsored Constitu-

tion Day luncheon  

                                          

   Six members of  Independence Chapter attended the Constitution Day lunch-

eon sponsored by the three DAR chapters in Bryan—College Station.   

   Robert Cohen joined in leading singing the singing of the National Anthem  

 

REMINDER  

  The last meeting of the year will be held on November 27th at the 

Outback Steakhouse..  6 PM   If you are a new member and have not 

received your certificate, let us know that you will be attending this 

meeting. We will present several  certificates and awards.  Vote on 

officer for the next (2019) year.  At this time current officers have 

agreed to stay in office for one more year.  A  vote will be taken.  We 

will be searching for new officers for the following year.   Discussion 

on alternative meeting times and place will take place at next years 

meeting. 



Other Happenings in Independence #40 

Thirteen members of local first responder  organizations (College Station Police 

and Fire, Bryan Police and Fire, TAMU police and medical response) attended 

the annual recognition  dinner held at Sul Ross Masonic Lodge.  The recognition 

of these men and women by us is a small token of what we owe all those work-

ing day and night to protect us and attend to us when we are sick, injured or need 

assistance . 

Thank you to  officers and past officers of Sul Ross Lodge, Independence 

Chapter and to all members who attended and  assist in recognizing those 

that protect us. 


